
VILLAGE OF CLEVELAND 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 

The Public Test of the optical scan tabulating equipment to be used at 

the Spring Primary on February 18, 2025, will be conducted on Tuesday, 

February 11, 2025, at 10:30 am at the Cleveland Village Hall, 1150 W. 

Washington Ave, Cleveland.  This Public Test is open to the public.   
 

Dated January 20, 2025 

Stacy Grunwald, Clerk-Treasurer 
 

 


